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Robert Gill <darby3314@aol.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 11:20 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Leverage increase

To Whom It May Concern

I am a currency trader with mini lots with GFT. This proposed increase in Leverage is a wasted attempt at helping
fix this financial mess that government regulators got us into in the first place. This silly regulation will simply
drive my dollars and many others to foreign exchange companies abroad. Of all the things to fix in government
regulation, you pick the one thing that had nothing to do with this financial disaster. Let me keep my money here
in the USA, and don’t force me to move it abroad.
Robert J. Gill


